Narrative Statement:
3016-3022 West Mercury Blvd., Hampton, VA 23666.
The square footage of the portion is being leased is 2,400.

One Stop Driving School, is licensed by the Virginia State Corporation Commission as a Limited
Liability Company (LLC). The company is insured with Hudson Insurance Company. Presently, there
are two licensed and certified instructors, one of which is the owner of 1 Stop Driving School, LLC.

One Stop Driving School, LLC provides classroom and behind the wheel training for individuals who
want to learn how to drive or needing to improve their driving abilities with confidence. The training
accommodates teenagers and adults. The training and curriculum are approved through the Virginia
Board of Education.

All of our instructors are licensed by the Virginia Department of Motor Vehicle (DMV). We look to
instill a heightened awareness that motor vehicle safety is a responsibility shared by all drivers. In
addition, an 8-hour Driver Improvement course will be provided to individuals that are court directed,
Department of Motor Vehicle (DMV) required, voluntary, or for insurance reasons. A certificate of
completion will be given as well as 5 safe driving points added to their driving record.

One Stop Driving School, LLC will be located at 3018 West Mercury Blvd, Hampton, VA 23666. The
size of the office space is 2400 square feet. There will be one office, two classrooms, two restrooms,
one closet, and a lobby area near the entrance of the front door. The size of the class depends on the
amount of registrations received per calendar scheduled date, which can range from 15 to 30 students
per class. Parking spaces are available in the front. There is public transportation within walking
distance from the school.

During the week, the behind the wheel students are picked up and dropped off at their residents until
completion of their training. In classroom, training will be conducted Monday through Sunday
anywhere from 8:00 am to 9:00 pm. Classes are also conducted on holidays. There will be no exterior
changes to the building. There will be no major impact to sewer and utilities, traffic or issues regarding
public safety. The customer will enter and exit the location via West Mercury Blvd or Aspenwood Dr.

Thank you for allowing 1 Stop Driving School to service our community with pride.

Jerome Simon
1 Stop Driving School, LLC



